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Communication received from the Resident 
Representative of Pakistan, on behalf of the 

Organization of the Islamic Conference Group in 
Vienna, regarding the request to include in the 
agenda of the IAEA General Conference an item 

entitled "Israeli Nuclear Capabilities” 
 

 

 

 

1. The Director General has received a letter dated 29 September 2008 from the Resident 
Representative of Pakistan, on behalf of the Organization of the Islamic Conference (OIC) Group in 
Vienna, relating to the inclusion in the agenda of the IAEA General Conference of an item entitled 
“Israeli Nuclear Capabilities”. 
2. As requested therein, the letter is herewith circulated. 
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GC(52)126
Attachment

P,ERMANENTMrsSION OF PAKISTAN
TO THE INTRRNATIONAL

ORGANIZATIONS
vrENNA

AMBASSADOR

No.OIC-l/2006 29 September 2008

Excellency,

I have the honour to infonn you, on bchalf of the OIC Group in Vienna, that the
DIC Group Plenary Meeting held on 24 September2008, decided to support the inclusion
in the Agenda of the S2ndregular session of the lAEA General Conference, of the item
entitled "Israeli nuclear capabilities".

Given the relevance of this issue, J would like you to distribute this letter as an
official document of the Agency.

I avai1myself of this opportunity to rcnew to you, Excellency, the assurances of
my highest consideration.

H.E. Dr. Mohamed E1Baradei
DirectorGeneral
InternationalAtomic Energy Agency

Hofz.cilc J3. A 1190 Vienna

Tel,: (+43-1) 3687381 ,Fax: (143-1) 366 73 70, I"
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